\/
Office of

Educational Accessibility

You are cordially invited to learn more about
the Office of Educational Accessibility during our

FALL OPEN HOUSE
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7th
1021 STUDENT SUCCESS CENTER
1TAM-2PM

*Meet our OEA Staff

*Learn about available services

*Try out different types of assistive technology
*Connect with other students
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http://www.odu.edu/educationalaccessibility





